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TNT: Kick-Off Dinner
Tuesday, January 16 • 6 pm • Fellowship Hall 

Join us for “Choices and Consequences” a study on Joshua and Judges 

Sign up by calling the office, or on the ROC bulletin board. 

In his book Start, Jon Acuff writes, “It does not matter how good of a map you have if 
you don’t know where to start.”  Whether it is GPS that puts us on the map or a big red 
“You are here” sign, we need to know where to start if we are going to map a course.  
As we begin a New Year, I think it is important to choose the right starting place.  As 
followers of Jesus, the right starting place is an honest assessment of our spiritual lives.  
How long has it been since you took the time to be honest with self and God concerning 
your spiritual life? I want to encourage you to take some time and consider your 
relationship with God.  Spend some time in prayer and honest confession to God. Spend 
time reading the Bible and letting the Bible speak to you.  It is important to remember 
that our spiritual life is not another area of our life but it is our life.  Our relationship 
with Christ should inform every other realm of living. This is why making an honest 
assessment of spiritual life is so important not only as we begin a new year but also on a 
regular basis.

In my sermon this past week I shared three considerations as we begin the New Year, 
and I want to share them again with you.

•	 Remember that God’s presence creates possibilities. When things seem impossible, 
we know that God is present and working.

•	 Remember that discipline precedes creativity and beauty. When we embrace 
spiritual discipline, the conditions are set for God to do something beautiful in 
our lives.

•	 Remember that we are finished and unfinished. Our salvation is complete through 
our faith in Christ and what God has done for us through Jesus.  Yet, we are in 
process as God is constantly working through the Holy Spirit to form us into the 
image of Christ. Paul reminds us in Philippians 1:6 “The One who began a good 
work in you is faithful to bring it to completion.”

As we begin a New Year, I want to encourage you to make this the year you make your 
relationship with God the priority in your life.  There is no time better than now, and 
there is nowhere better than where you are to START. 



8:45 AM	 Worship (Sanctuary)

9:45 AM	 Sunday School 
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:55 AM	 Worship: Deacon Ordination 
& Installation (Sanctuary)

5:00 PM	 Bells of Praise (Choir Rm)

	 MS Missions/HS Alive Time 
(UG)

6:00 PM	 Bible Skills, Drills & Thrills 
(Grades 3-5)

	 Deacon & Sunday School 
Organization (FH)

	 Student Choir (E247)

This Sunday At Trinity

Women’s Book Club 
Thursday, January 18 • 7:00 pm • Parlor

 
I am Mala by Malala Yousafzai and 

Christina Lamb

Contact: ncummings12@gmail.com 

Deepest Sympathies

Helen Judge and her family upon the 
passing of her husband, Trinity Member 
Sam Judge, on January 4. 

Dan & Sue Wall upon the passing of 
Sue’s mother, Margie Ford, of New Bern 
NC, on January 4. 

Check out this online  
devotion for Advent. 
Go to www.d365.org and find scripture, 

prayer, and meditative thoughts, 
accompanied by gentle music,  

which can be accessed every day. Once 
Advent begins the devotions become 

geared toward the Nativity. 

Welcome,
Ashbey
Jones!
 

We are excited to welcome to the Trinity staff 
Mr. Ashbey Jones as our new Maintenance 
Coordinator. Ashbey came to us after 8 years 
of service to Mt. Vernon Baptist Church in 
the same capacity. Prior to his employment 
at Mt. Vernon, Ashbey owned and operated 
his own construction company. When you 
see Ashbey about campus, make sure to 
welcome him to our congregation and staff.

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

NRM Volunteers 
Needed

Sunday, February 18   
For the North Raleigh Ministries 

Church-wide Food Drive. Contact Hal Melton 
if you or your class are willing to help: 

hmelton@tbraleigh.com or call 919.787.3740

SS Transitions 
Sunday School Transitions will begin 
once we are secured in the sanctuary.  
Classes will be transitioning as space 
becomes available. Our Goal is to have 
every reassigned class in place by March 
4.  Thank you for being patient with the 
Sunday School Council and Adult Division 
Directors as we attempt to provide the 
best environment for your small group. 
The Adult Department Directors have 
chosen and know the placement of their 
classes. Please contact them if you have 

any concerns or questions.

CPR Training 
Sunday, January 28 

5:00-7:00 pm • E247
Led by Bryan O’Neal of CPR Carolina

For anyone who wants to learn CPR: 
Adult/Child/Infant CPR &  

Adult/Child/Infant Choking Management 

Certification is available after class 
for an extra fee. Sign up by writing your 

name on the form in the ROC lobby, office 
lobby or calling the church office  

at 919-787-3740.

    

Wednesday, January 17 
10:00 am • Fellowship Hall



 Deacon of the Week WEDNESDAY NIGHT
SUPPERS

World Missions 
OFFERING: 

Given to Date: $54,209.54

Jim Tiller has been a 
member of Trinity since 
2001 and is a native of 
Durham, NC. He and 
his wife, Sharon, have 
two children: Blake 
and Adam. Jim works 
as a Certified Public 
Accountant at Thomas, Judy & Tucker, PA. 
He serves on the Baptism Committee, and 
as RBA Basketball Coach. He works with 
the Route 66 Sunday School Class. He also 
works with deacons Paige Bagwell, Laura 
Thomas, and Emily Nelson. 

Sunday Evenings

“Being the Presence of Christ”
Feb.11 - Apr. 8 • 6:00pm • Chapel 

Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

Sundays & Wednesdays

Jobs for Life
Feb.18 - Apr. 29 • A214  

Wed. 6:30-8:30pm • Sun. 5:00-7:00pm 
Applications are due by Feb. 12.

MONDAY Evenings

Grief Share
Feb. 19 - May 21 • 4:00 - 5:30pm • B236 

Facilitators: Boyd Dimmock,  
Larry Autry & Stephanie Johnson 

Tuesday Evenings

Tuesday Night Training (TNT)
“Choices and Consequences” 
a study of Joshua and Judges

Kick-off & Dinner 
 Tuesday, January 16 • 6:00pm

Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 
Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

Wednesday Morning

The Quest by Beth Moore
Jan. 17 - Feb. 28 • 9:30 - 11:30am • A214 

Cost: $15 for Study Guide  
No Child Care Provided 

Contact Kim Royal 919-218-1237  
or kroyal@royalits.com

Wednesday Evenings

Pastor’s Bible Study:  
TNT Wednesday Night Edition 
“Choices and Consequences” 
a study of Joshua and Judges

Jan. 10 - Apr. 4 • 6:30 - 7:30pm • Chapel 
Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

Companions Along the Way 
Jan. 10 - May 16 • 6:15 - 7:30pm • Parlor 

Cost: $10 for Books 
Facilitator: Rev. Hal Melton

Parent Discipleship Group
Jan. 10 - Mar. 21 • 6:30 -7:30pm • Conf. Rm. 

Facilitator: Rev. Lydia Tatum

THURSDAY Evenings

Women’s Monthly Book Club
Third Thurs. Monthly • 7:00pm • Parlor 

Facilitator: Nancy Cummings

DISCIPLESHIP CLASSES WINTER/SPRING 2018

Wednesday, January 17 
Pork Loin, Potatoes, Green Beans 

and Salad Bar 

Make your reservations ONLINE at www.
tbcraleigh.com and “Wed Night Supper 

Reservations”, or call the church office at 
919-787-3740. Either method has to be 
done by 4:00pm on Monday. Hot fresh 

meals are $5 per person.

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:

• Corn, Green Beans, canned Tuna



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

This is the senior trip you’ve been waiting on! Sign-up sheets are on the ROC bulletin 
board now! Current cost being offered for this fantastic 4-night, 5-day adventure with 
four breakfasts and four dinners is (double occupancy) $515 plus $45 for insurance; 
(single occupancy) $665 plus $59 for insurance. We have not yet booked this tour, so 
prices may vary slightly. We want to gage interest before making the commitment. 

This top-quality motorcoach trip is full of shows including the “Jesus” Show at the 
Sight & Sound Millenium Theatre, “Songs of the Silver Screen” at the American Music 
Theater, and “The Amish Experience & Jacob’s Choice” at the F/X Theater. It also 
includes a historical tour of Philadelphia and a guided tour of Lancaster County 
including a visit to Kitchen Kettle Village, and Rockvale Square Outlets.

Sign up early so we can get the best rates possible!

Lancaster, PA Show Trip
September 24 - 28, 2018

 Spring Senior Adult
Raleigh Baptist Association Rally

Tuesday, March 27 
8:30 am - 2 pm • Apex, NC 

Cost: $15 - Sign Up Sheet will be posted January 14 
Menu: Beef Tips and Rice, Green Peas, Yams,  Corn Muffins, Desserts and Tea

Hosted by Salem Baptist Church, 
1821 North Salem Street, Apex NC 27523

Keynote Speaker: Bob Inskeep.  He’s an ordained minister, but you probably remember 
him as F.B.I.-Famous Bob Inskeep.  Bob was a popular morning radio announcer at WRAL-
FM during the 70’s and 80’s.  He had a laid back conversational style with a keen wit and 
biting sense of humor. Today, Bob is a Presbyterian minister and a member of the Ringtones.  
In a list of “Things That Make Me Laugh,” Bill Leslie listed “Famous Bob Inskeep - the 
former radio star who now preaches with the same humor, wisdom and passion he brought 
to the airwaves.”

Special Music: The Ringtones have been together as a barbershop quartet since December 
2015. They are all members of the General Assembly Barbershop Chorus and actively 
entertain audiences at corporate events, seminars, celebrations, senior’s centers and more. 
They are delighted to bring this uniquely American musical art form to this spring.

Balance Due 
Balance due on double $450 per person 
& single $630 per person. Check payable 
to TBC and put in box at ROC by Jan 28. 
Questions? Nancy Hurt 919-803-7801.

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, January 17     
10:00am • Fellowship Hall

Washington Trip



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

BAPTIST BUILD • SPRING 2018 

HABITAT FOR 
HUMANITY

TBC will again join other Baptist Churches in 
Raleigh to build a Habitat House in the spring. 
Jen Hall, our TBC Habitat Coordinator, has 
met with the planning team to secure three 
Saturdays that TBC will supply 15 construction 
volunteers and lunch for 25. Please mark 
these Saturdays on your calendar now! 
March 10, March 24 and April 21 (OIAM). 
Closer to time, each volunteer will be asked 
to follow a link on the TBC Website to register 
with Habitat for the Saturday you choose. 

Belize Mission VBS
June 21 - 29 

Santa Elena Baptist Primary School

Trinity and several other NC CBF churches 
have spent 8 years building this school 
which is in full use with 160+ children and 
6 teachers. This final mission team in our 
partnership with Santa Elena Baptist Church 
will attend the first graduation ceremony of 
the school and do a 5-day (3-hours a day) 
VBS for the school children as a part of their 
last week of school. Rhonda Gubbins has 
agreed to serve as VBS Director and work 
hand in hand with the School Principal, 
Anna to make this the best week ever at the 
school. 

It is time to pull a team together! We are 
looking for 18 people (college & adults) 
– VBS teachers, recreation leaders, craft 
leaders, and musicians who play and sing 
with guitar. The cost for the trip will be 
around $1475 +/- based on airfare when 
we purchase tickets. Partial assistance is 
available through the Shaw Missions Fund.

To find out more information or volunteer, 
contact Hal Melton at hmelton@tbcraleigh.
com. Don’t wait – this will fill up fast!

Operation Inasmuch
Saturday, April 21

If you are interested in helping plan this 
local missions blitz, please contact Kathy 
Younger: kathyjyounger@gmail.com or 

703-350-6857.

2018 Marriage Retreat
Stepping Stones or Stumbling Blocks: Facing Adversity in Marriage Together

February 23-25 • Beach Cove Resort, N. Myrtle Beach 
Cost: $245 per Couple • Register by January 14!

This year’s retreat theme will be 
“Stepping Stones or Stumbling Blocks” 
and will deal with effective communication 
to help couples through times of adversity. 
The retreat will be led by Hal and 
Roberta Melton.

Folks have already started calling and 
signing up – so don’t wait – we only have 

8 condos left. A $100 deposit is due at sign 
up, and the balance of $145 is due 
on February 21st. This covers everything 
but meals.

Simply write your check to “TBC” and put a 
note for “Marriage Retreat”. Bring or mail it 
to the church (Hal’s attention), and you are 
signed up! Please do not put this check in 
the offering plate.



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Take notice of the music calendar to 
stay up to date with choir rehearsals 

and upcoming music events!

January 10
Wednesday Night Program Resumes: 

Preschool, Children’s Choirs, 
Orchestra, Ensembles

January 12-13
Choir Retreat

Music Calendar
Special thanks to our students, Naomi 
Johnston and Tiffany Bartholomew, for 
leading us in music on December 31, and 
to Joy Blashaw for her solo this past week 
in both morning services.  God’s faithfulness 
has been shown to us in so many ways 
through our gifted musicians who lead us 
throughout the year.  It is amazing to see 
what God is doing!

As we begin our new year together 
at Trinity, I give thanks for all of our 
musicians who are actively preparing to 
begin choir leadership and participation 
this coming week. Our Bells of Praise and 
Student Choir began last week and had a 
great first rehearsal Sunday night, and we 
look forward to having our Wednesday Night 
Program begin this coming Wednesday, 
January 10. Preschool Choir, Children’s 
Choirs, Orchestra, and the Vocal Ensembles 
(Living Praise and New Covenant) all begin 
preparing for our new year of music.  Pray 
for our musicians.  They all make a huge 
contribution to our worship experiences 
every week by working diligently to prepare 
music with messages of hope and joy in 
Christ.  

Music Notes

Sanctuary 
Choir Retreat 

January 12-13

Come join us as we begin our Easter 
preparations as well as for our first Sunday 

in the Sanctuary on February 4. Additionally, 
we will begin preparing for our Dedication 

Sunday on March 11, as well as for a special 
concert with Mary McDonald on April 22!   

 
This year’s cantata, “Who Is This King?”, will 
be presented on March 25 in both morning 

services with orchestra. 
 

Rehearsals are 7:45 pm each Wednesday night 
with two important dress rehearsals on 

March 21 and 22.

It will be an amazing morning of music with our 
choir and orchestra, and our first presentation 

in the newly refurbished sanctuary!  

Children’s Sunday
February 25

Our Preschool and Children’s Choirs sing 
in the 10:55 am worship service. Parents, 

each Wednesday night is important in 
preparing for this special day. Choirs 

rehearse at 6 pm each Wednesday night.

Presented by 
the Trinity Adult Choir and Orchestra

  April 1, 2018
8:45 & 10:55 am Service

Who Is This King?
Royal Servant...Rejected Friend...Risen Christ!



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com • Rebekah Gordon, rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

I know it is tough to look past this Christmas 
season and all the excitement that comes with 
it. However, I wanted to remind everyone 
that on January 19-21st we will be having 
our Youth Ski Retreat! This retreat is open to 
both High School Students and Middle School 
Students and the cost is $240 per student*. The 
Registration Deadline was January 7th so 
contact Christian ASAP of you want to go!

*Price is cheaper if tubing ($180) or if 
neither skiing, snowboarding, nor tubing 
($150). We do have church members that 
contribute scholarships to allow students 
to participate in trips. Therefore, if there 
is need, please do not hesitate to ask 
about financial assistance for the ski trip.

Skiing/Snowboarding/Tubing:
•	 We will spend the majority of the day on 

Saturday, Jan 20th out on the slopes at 
Winterplace Ski Resort. Students have the 
opportunity to ski, snowboard, or tube. 
If they have never skied or snowboarded 
before free lessons will be offered. 

•	 If students would like to participate in the 
trip, but do not want to ski, snowboard, or 
tube, we will have games and chaperones 
in the lodge the entire day.

Lodging:
•	 We will stay in 3 Manor houses that are 

side by side. The floors of each house will 

be divided by Grade and Gender. There 
will be NO Middle School Students 
sharing rooms with High School 
students and NO floors with different 
genders on the same floor.

Leadership:
•	 In addition to our adult chaperones, we 

will also have several College Students 
that will help lead our trip. They will lead 
our times of worship, small group Bible 
studies, supervision on the slopes, and 
some cooking as well!

Transportation: 
•	 We will meet at the church at 3:30pm on 

Friday, January 19th to head up to West 
Virginia. If you are unable to meet at that 
time and would need to ride on the late 
bus, (will leave later that night) please 
let us know ASAP! We plan to return to 
TBC around 4pm on Sunday, January 21st.

While ski trips are packed with fun on the 
slopes, we also want to ensure that the 
weekend is a time of spiritual and relational 
growth for our students; one that they won’t 
want to miss! So, please do not hesitate to 
ask any questions in preparation. You can 
contact me via call/text: 910.612.6547 or 
email: cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

2018 College
Passion Conference
Our College Students spent last week in 
Washington, DC worshiping, learning, 

and exploring at the annual 
Passion Conference! 

College Belize Mission Trip
If you’re a college student that would like to participate in our mission trip to Belize from May 

18th-26th, please contact Rebekah at rgordon@tbcraleigh.com  as soon as possible!

MS & HS Ski Trip 
January 19-21, 2018



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

GA and RA boys and girls may begin to work 
on Mission Projects. All grade school children 
are encouraged to do an individual mission 
project and can choose to race in the RA 
car race in February.  Plan now and begin 
serving in a special way. GA and RA classes 
resume on January 10. 

Check out some of these ideas:

1. North Raleigh Ministries: 
    A.  Volunteer a day or two. 
    B. Collect food or clothes to donate. 

2. Backpack Buddies: Donate food/snacks 
appropriate for this program. Check out: 
www.foodshuttle.org and search donate food.  

3. Fire Department: Make and take cards 
or cookies/treats to the workers in your local 
department. 

4. Collect Stuffed animals: Collect clean or 
new stuffed animals and donate to your local 
police department or disaster relief ministry. 

5. Welcome House: Marc and Kim Wyatt, 
CBF Field Personnel

We have one family that just had a new baby. 
They could use some basic baby items for 
their little girl.  They also have two other 
grade school children that could use a friend 
or educational games.  See Karen if interested 
in making a visit or providing a baby gift bag.  

6. Senior Adults: We have a lot of senior 
adults that would like a visit or cards.  

7.  READ AND FEED (www.readandfeed.org) 
Organize a book drive or collect books for 
this mobile classroom program in WAKE 
County. 

8. MIGRANT Ministry: Raleigh Baptist 
Association (919-231-3995) Always need 
donations of Hygiene kits.

9. HOSPITALS: Collect or make activity 
bags for children in waiting rooms or for their 
hospital playrooms.  Make cards for those in 
the hospital that deacons or ministerial staff 
could take with them as they visit. Contribute 
to Ronald McDonald House.

Children’s Day
February 25, 2018

Children will be participating in all 
aspects of the morning worship services. 
If you are a grade school child that plays 
an instrument or has a special talent and 
you are willing to share with us in the 
service, please contact me.  

Children lead in both morning services 
Singing, leading, sharing, praying, drama

Volunteers and Leaders with our children 
are honored on this day! 

I will also need parent and adult 
volunteers for the children’s day lead 

team. Contact me.

2018 Summer Dates
Vacation Bible School • June 13-16

Passportkids Camp • July 2-5 • Montreat, NC

Mother Daughter Retreat  
The Mother/Daughter Retreat is at Caswell 
this year! Check with your daughter’s GA 
teacher or Stacie Forrest, the GA Director 

for the packet.

CPR Training 
Sunday, January 28 

5:00-7:00pm • E247
Led by Bryan O’Neal of CPR Carolina

For anyone who wants to learn CPR: 
Adult/Child/Infant CPR &  

Adult/Child/Infant Choking Management 

Certification is available after class 
for an extra fee. I want to encourage any 

workers with children or youth to consider 
taking this class. Sign up by writing your 

name on the form in the ROC lobby, office 
lobby or calling the church office  

at 919-787-3740

SOLO 
Mission Projects



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

sdvs

Weekday preschool

Registration
2018-2019

The Band Aid 
Project

The goal of the Band Aid project is to help 
provide cool and fun bandages to kids that 
need them. Transition LifeCare, a hospice 
organization, recently began a pediatric 
hospice unit. A sad reality of this world is that 
children need these kind of services. Transitions 
Kids, offers various levels of care designed 
solely around the unique needs of children 
(birth-18 years old) facing life-limiting illness. 

Transitions Kids has discovered that a band aid 
is a pretty significant thing. Often times, kids 
are allowed to hold onto a band aid during 
uncomfortable procedures, and when they are 
all done, they get to put the bandage on as a 
final sign of completion. Once the bandage is 
on, it means they are through – for the time 
being. Many Band-Aids all look the same – so 
our Winter Mission Project for Missions Friends 
is to collect fun, cool, and interesting Band-Aids 
to donate to Transitions LifeCare pediatric unit. 

Would you like to help put a smile on a child’s 
face? Whether you know a child who is terminally 
ill or not, we would welcome you to make a 
donation today and join the mission to bring 
some smiles to some much deserving children.

• NEWS •
Meet our January Missionaries 

Nolan & Kimberly Grogan

Wherever​ ​they​ ​go,​ ​Nolan​ ​and​ ​Kimberly​ ​
Grogan​ ​are​ ​always​ ​looking​ ​for​ ​opportunities​ ​
to​ ​meet people​ ​and​ ​talk​ ​about​ ​Jesus.​ ​They​ ​
currently​ ​serve​ ​in​ ​Moscow,​ ​Russia,​ ​a​ ​city​ ​of​ ​
16​ ​million people.​ ​They​ ​have​ ​started​ ​new​ ​
churches,​ ​and​ ​supervise​ ​and​ ​help​ ​other​ ​
special​ ​workers. They​ ​look​ ​for​ ​ways​ ​to​ ​share​ ​
Jesu,​ ​whether​ ​in​ ​a​ ​park,​ ​on​ ​a​ ​train,​ ​in​ ​English​ ​
clubs,​ ​prayer walking​ ​or​ ​even​ ​when​ ​standing​ ​
in​ ​a​ ​long​ ​line.

Missions​ ​Area:​ ​ 
Moscow,​ ​Russia 

 
Concept​ ​Area:​ ​ 

Jesus

Prayer Requests:

•	 Pray​ ​that​ ​Mr​ ​and​ ​Mrs​ ​Grogan​ ​will​ ​find​ ​	
ways​ ​to​ ​share​ ​Jesus​ ​each​ ​day​ ​with​ ​
other people.

•	 Pray​ ​that​ ​many​ ​Russian​ ​people​ ​would​ ​
be​ ​willing​ ​to​ ​study​ ​the​ ​Bible​ ​and​ ​follow​ ​
Jesus. 

It​ ​is​ ​the​ ​New​ ​Year​ ​and​ ​time​ ​for​ ​Weekday​ ​
Preschool​ ​Registration​​! TBC​ ​members​ ​

are​ ​given​ ​priority​ ​registration​ ​starting​ Jan. ​
23-29. Please​ ​call​ ​our​ ​Weekday​ ​Office​ ​

with​ ​any​ ​questions​ ​regarding​ ​this​ ​process 
(919)​ ​782-6192

CPR Training 
Sunday, January 28 

5:00-7:00pm • E247
Led by Bryan O’Neal of CPR Carolina

For anyone who wants to learn CPR: 
Adult/Child/Infant CPR &  

Adult/Child/Infant Choking Management 

Certification is available after class 
for an extra fee. I want to encourage any 

workers with children or youth to consider 
taking this class. Sign up by writing your 

name on the form in the ROC lobby, office 
lobby or calling the church office  

at 919-787-3740



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Volunteers 
Needed

1st Tuesday • 8:00am - 11:00am 
2nd Tuesday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm 
3rd Monday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
January 15 - January 20

Group Fitness Classes

W • 7:00-8:00am • ROC Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

W, F • 9:15-10:15am • ROC Floor
Stroller Strides

T • 8:45am - 9:45am • Multi-Purpose
Senior Strength & Stretch 

T, Th • 5:30-6:30am • ROC Floor
Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00am • ROC Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers’ schedule is subject to 
change. If no volunteer is available, the ROC 
may close, even during regular hours.

Monday, January 15
8am-11am	 Charlie & Dottie DeFrancis
11am-2pm	 Anita Yeargin
3pm-6pm	 Volunteer Needed
6pm-9pm	 Volunteer Needed

Tuesday, January 16
8am-11am	 Jane Sauls
11am-2pm	 Stephanie Treadway
3pm-6pm	 Kim Royal
6pm-9pm	 Joe & Star Davis

Wednesday, January 17
8am-11am	 Marcel Beaudreau
11am-2pm	 Jack Cooke
7:45pm-9pm	 Ron Brown

Thursday, January 18
8am-11am	 Beverly Munday
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Anne Suggs
6pm-9pm	 Ron & Apryl Bullock

Friday, January 19
8am-11am	 Johnny Teal
11am-2pm	 Jackie Mizelle

Saturday, January 20
9am - 12pm 	 Closed

14th Annual ROC’n Golf Tournament 
May 21, 2018 

12th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 8, 2018

ROC Calendar 

 
Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 

8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Saturday 
Closed 

• ROC Closed •
Saturdays in January

ROC Hours



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

For more information go the www.TBCUpward.com

Practices
January 

9 • 15 & 16 • 22 & 23 • 29 & 30

February 
5 & 6 • 12 & 13 • 19 & 20

Games
January 

Saturdays: 13, 20, 27

February 
Saturdays: 3, 10, 17, 24

Celebration Night
Tuesday, February 27

November 20, 2017 through February 27, 2018

100 DAYS 
of 

PRAYER

Celebration Night
Tuesday, February 27
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TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 460	 0	 11
Students	 118	 2	 3
Children	 62	 0	 2
Preschool	 75	 0	 3
Totals 	 715	 2	 19
Sunday School 	 Total 736
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 202
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 625
Total Worship Attendance 	 827
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 11/30/2017)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $2,692,800.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $2,380,889.75
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $2,428,752.26
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,163,680.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $3,484,864.89
Total Received 	 $3,980,567.18

Vision for Growth 01-09-18

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, January 14

Hostess: Lisa Arthur 
Assistant Hostess: Tamara Rouse

8:45 am Worship Service
Becky Dribbon, Betty Jo Woodall, Hattie Lynch, 
Bruce Eickhoff, Mandy Warren, Seth Warren, 
Sue & Jason Adams 

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Mary Higgins, Tonya Higgins
5-10 mos	 Stacie Forest, Barabara Knight
11-14 mos	
15-19 mos	 Susan Robinson, Laury Holley
20-24 mos	 Mary Ann Bedingfield, Suzanna Fay
2 yrs	 Maury Tepper, Jacob Arthur
3 yrs	 Christopher Hinkleman, 

Sandy Cooke
4 yrs	 Christa Johnston, Kyle Fay, 

Gillian Fay

Special Needs Care
Rhonda Torchio, Julie Daughtry

Wednesday, January 17
Bed Babies	 Melody Yeargan, Kim Beckett
Two’s 	 Janice & Steve Goodman, 
	 Judy Pope


